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Walmsley News 

Friday, 28th March 2025 
 

Friday, 4th April 2025 

We break up for the Easter holidays at 3:30pm. 

 

Walmsley’s ECO Refill Shop 
Thank you for supporting our Eco Refill Shop last week. We have now reused over 100 plastic bottles 

and are playing our small part in helping our environment.  We doubled our revenue in our second sale 

and took £148 worth of sales. Most of this will be invested in new stock so look out for the new products 
that our Y6 Buying Managers have chosen to purchase, along with our popular products which we will 

restock.  

 

All aspects of running the Eco Refill Shop is carried out by different teams of Y6 children: we have 
Stock Control Managers who record the stock we have left and advise the Buying Managers who decide 

on our product range; we have a Finance Team who decide the pricing structure, manage the card 

sales and keep track of revenue and profits; we have a Sales Team who help promote and sell our 
products and we have a Marketing Team who are in charge of our marketing, communication and 

PR.    Finally, we have two Directors who oversee all of the roles within the business. The children have 

been amazing with this; now they have all completed their training and have been through the first 

cycle of the project, they are efficient and independent with carrying out the jobs that they need to 
do.     

 

The next date that our shop will be open is Friday 4th April before and after school where you can 
stock up on bodywash, hand wash, washing up liquid, shampoo and conditioner and more.    We accept 

cash and card purchases.   Please remember to bring empty bottles with you.  Any donations of used, 

empty plastic bottles are welcomed before this. 
 

Many thanks 

Year 6 Eco Team. 

 
School Meals 

Children’s school dinner money’s are payable in advance of meals being taken; payment is due on a 

Monday morning or at the beginning of each half term.  Our preferred method of payment is via the 
My Child at School App (under ‘Dinner Money’ on the main dashboard). 

 

School Meals are £2.55 per day, £12.75 per week. 
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The MCAS system will send automatic emails if any balance is due for your child. 
 

In addition, you may receive an email from the school office, again via the MCAS system, to advise you 

that payment is overdue – this may first appear in your email junk/spam folder, so please ensure your 

email settings are adjusted accordingly. 
 
Extra-Curricular Clubs 

Bookings are now OPEN for our ‘Summer 2025 Before and After School Clubs’ - please book early to 

avoid disappointment, via our My Child at School App! 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY…. 

Easter Egg Bingo - Monday, 31st March 

This is a reminder of our session times…. 
 

Session 1: 3:45pm to 4:45pm 

Session 2: 5:00pm to 6:00pm 

 
Thank you so much for your fabulous Easter Egg/Easter themed item donations, it is greatly 

appreciated. 

 
NOTICES 

 

Please follow the link to view more information on all our Notices: 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 
 

Online Safety Newsletter - March 2025 

 
New 'Bolton Early Years 0-5s' Facebook Page 

Bolton Family Hubs is on Facebook! Join the page here: Bolton Early Years 0-5s. Help spread 

the word about the new page by liking and sharing posts whenever you are able to. The content 
will be relevant to all Bolton families with babies and children under 5 years old. 

 

 
 

Top Tips to Promote Communication and Language Development 

Top Tips are published monthly. These ready-made resources are available to share with parents 
and can be used by practitioners to support children's communication and language 

development. Remember, these Top Tips are applicable to all children under 5-years-old, 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters
https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/safeguarding
https://www.facebook.com/boltonearlyyears


regardless of their age and stage of development. They include videos and share key messages 

that are promoted by EYCLDS during 'Let's Get Talking' sessions 
 

parent-top-tips-card-model-and-extend 

 

Learning and Development – Bolton Start Well 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.boltonstartwell.org.uk/downloads/file/1111/parent-top-tips-card-model-and-extend
https://www.boltonstartwell.org.uk/resources/learning-development/4

